

Motor Carrier Division 555 Wright Way Carson City, Nevada 89711-0900 Telephone (775) 684-4711

December 28, 2020

Subject: Extension of 2020 Operating Credentials

To Whom It May Concern:

Due to circumstances outside of our control, Nevada has experienced processing delays in getting 2021 operating credentials out to all of its Motor Carrier customers for both IRP and IFTA. We are asking all law enforcement to not take enforcement action on any Nevada IFTA and IRP operating credential with the December 31, 2020 expiration date until February 1, 2021.

Please honor this extension by delaying enforcement action on these Nevada vehicles operating in your jurisdiction until February 1, 2021.

Please share this with law enforcement.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Andrea Burnell at (775) 684-4665

Sincerely,

Jude Hurin, Deputy Director

Nevada Department of Motor Vehicles